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NOTAH BEGAY & REALTY 1 OF NEW MEXICO 
TO HOST PRESS CONFERENCE 

 
WHAT: Press Conference to award golf clubs to Los Alamos High School golfers 
who had their clubs stolen at the state tournament 
 
WHERE: Realty1 of New Mexico offices located at 4121 Wyoming Blvd NE, 
Albuquerque, NM 87111 
 
WHEN: Monday August 15th at 4:45pm 
 
ATTENDING: Notah Begay III, R1 of New Mexico CEO Mike Taylor, PGA General 
Manager/Director of Golf at Santa Ana Golf Club Derek Gutierrez 

 
 
ALBUQUERQUE, NM – Four-time PGA Tour winner Notah Begay III, along with Realty1 of New 
Mexico and the Santa Ana Pueblo, will hold a press conference this Monday, August 15, to award 
brand new PING golf clubs to the three golfers who had their clubs stolen at the state tournament. 
 
“Bad things happen in life from time to time, but it’s at these moments that we must come together 
as a community to support our kids,” said Begay. 
 
This past May, Connor Cook, Gabby Mowrer, and Natalie Crawford of Los Alamos High School all 
had their golf clubs stolen out of their van prior to the start of the 2022 State Golf Championships.  
Santa Ana Golf Club/Twin Warriors Golf Club helped provide replacement clubs for the event.  
With the help of Realty1 of New Mexico and the Santa Ana Pueblo, the three student-athletes will 
receive new PING clubs, along with a golf bag.  “We are pleased to be a part of a happy outcome 
for a very unfortunate circumstance,” said R1 CEO Mike Taylor. 
 
“This is a wonderful example of the golf community coming together to help make things right,” said 
PGA General Manager/Director of Golf at Santa Ana Golf Club Derek Gutierrez. 
 
“My heart broke for the kids who had their clubs stolen and to see local groups step up to help 
make the best of a bad situation is what Competing with Class is all about,” said NMAA Executive 
Director Sally Marquez. 
 
For additional information pertaining to this release, please contact Dusty Young, NMAA Associate 
Director at (505) 977-5385 or dusty@nmact.org. 
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